
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Cynthia Thompson, Chair  
Date:  August 24, 2021   
Subject: NADE Non Dues Revenue Committee End of Year 2021 Report 
 
 
 
Greeting all, the 2021 End of the year report is as follows. Due to COVID-19 and being out of 
our offices the store has been quiet. No orders have been requested since the last report from the 
chapters. 
 
  
The NADE store is still fully stocked with the items from the last report and there is no need to 
purchase items at this time. This is the end of my report. I am looking forward to continuing to 
serve as your Non-Dues Revenue chairperson, and be of a service to NADE. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

Cynthia A Thompson 
 
Cynthia A Thompson, NON-DUES Revenue Chair 
405.419.2532 
405.863.6540 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


